DALLAS

February 2023 INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to provide a letter of recommendation for Mr. Don Morrow, art teacher at Hawthorne Elementary School.
I have had the pleasure of serving as his evaluator for more than 5 years, during which time | have been consistently

impressed by his commitment to his students, his profession, and his community.

Mr. Morrow has been a key figure in developing strong relationships between the school and the local community. He
has provided numerous opportunities, and events that have helped to showcase our campus and the talents of our
students and foster a sense of pride in the community. He has also been instrumental in developing partnerships with

local businesses and organizations to provide his students with unique and enriching learning experiences.

In addition, Mr. Morrow has been proactive in pursuing professional development opportunities to enhance his skills
as a leader and a teacher. He is always open to feedback and eager to learn new techniques and approaches to
leadership and professional skills. He has also been successful in building strong connections with stakeholders,
including parents, administrators, and fellow teachers, to ensure that his students receive the best possible

education.

Mr. Morrow is a self-motivated and fast learner, and he is always looking for ways to improve himself and his teaching
and leadership. He is a great asset to Hawthorne Elementary School and | believe he would be an excellent
candidate for a leadership position. | have no doubt that he would bring the same level of dedication, professionalism,

and passion for teaching to any new role he takes on.

In summary, | wholeheartedly recommend Mr. Don Morrow for any teaching or leadership position for which he may

apply. He is an exceptional educator, a dedicated community member, and an all-around outstanding individual.

Sincerely,

Ana Fernandez

Principal
Nathaniel Hawthorne Elementary
anfernandez@dallasisd.org



